
SCR38 

REQUESTING A SUNRISE ANALYSIS OF THE PROPOSED LICENSING 
Measure Title: OF COLON HYDROTHERAPISTS AND COLON HYDROTHERAPY 

. ESTABLISHMENTS. 

Report Title: Colon Hydrotherapy Auditor Study 

Description: 

Companion: 

Package: None 

Current Referral: CPN, WAM 

Introducer(s): 

Sort by: 
Date 

2/9/2012 S 

2/16/2012 S 

3/8/2012 S 

ENGLISH, Baker, Espero, Fukunaga, Gabbard, Galuteria, Ige, Kahele, 
Kidani, Kim, Kouchi, Taniguchi, Tokuda 

Status Text 

Offered. 

Referred to CPN, WAM. 

The committee(s) on CPN has scheduled a public hearing on 03-13-12 
10:15AM in conference room 229. 
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TESTIMONY ON SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTION NO. 38, REQUESTING A 
SUNRISE ANALYSIS OF THE PROPOSED LICENSING OF COLON 
HYDROTHERAPISTS AND COLON HYDROTHERAPY ESTABLISHMENTS. 

TO THE HONORABLE ROSALYN H. BAKER, CHAIR, 
AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE: 

My name is Celia Suzuki, Licensing Administrator of the Professional and 

Vocational Licensing Division, Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs 

("DCCA"). The DCCA appreciates the opportunity to submit comments on S.C.R. 

No. 38. 

The concurrent resolution requests that the Auditor conduct an analysis pursuant 

to section 26H-6, Hawaii Revised Statutes, of the proposed licensing of colon 

hydrotherapists and colon hydrotherapy establishments under Senate Bill No. 2334 

(2012). 
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We find it Interesting that the bill does not make reference to a specific 

department to administer the regulation of colon hydrotherapists and colon 

hydrotherapy establishments. We can only speculate that DCCA would be the 

administering agency, but we do not wish to be presumptuous. However, if it is meant 

to be DCCA, pursuant Section 26H-6, Hawaii Revised Statutes, new regulatory 

measures being considered for enactment shall first be referred to the Auditor for a 

sunrise review. Therefore, if DCCA is to be the administering agency, we would support 

a sunrise study. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on S.C.R. No. 38. 
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